
             

 

IIS/CIR/047/2021-2022 

28/11/2021 

  

 Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed that an Online Open House for Periodic Assessment II /Unit II Exam from 

KG - Grade IX & XI is scheduled on 7th December 2021 (Tuesday). 

 

The details are as follows: 

 

1. The Open House interaction will take place online through Cyber Square 99LMS at a 

scheduled time slot that you will receive from school.  

 

2. Timings for Open house interaction for your ward will be intimated by the Class Teacher 

and meeting links will be shared by Class Teacher through the usual means. 

 

3. Attendance of parents from KG-IX & XI on the Open House Day is compulsory. Teachers 

will be appraising the parents about their wards’ performance in onsite PA2 Examinations 

as per their Grade level.  

 

4. Parents are requested to clear any outstanding fee for Term 2, up to November 2021. This 

will ensure that parents are able to attend Open House interaction on 7th December 2021 

and access the report card of PA2/Unit 2 without any inconvenience.  

 

5. Parents can clear the outstanding fee via online as per the description provided in the link 

given (https://bit.ly/34ZCOdh) or onsite by visiting the school on or before 5/12/2021 

Sunday (7.30 am to 4.30 pm). 

 

Note: Answer sheets of onsite students for PA2 will be handed over to the students on 8th 

December 2021 and the parents of online students who wish to get answer scripts must visit 

the school on 8th & 9th December 2021 between 2 pm - 4 pm to collect the same from the 

respective Supervisors.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation & understanding.  

 

Stay safe and healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Ms. Qurat Ul Ain 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://bit.ly/34ZCOdh&sa=D&source=hangouts&ust=1623307610405000&usg=AFQjCNH0otwtS5beyR4ZPDWweRcmZdeYYA

